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PRESS RELEASE  
 

No Further Distribution of Unemployment Relief TopUp Cards by 
the Social Security Board 

 
Belmopan. October 8, 2020. 12:30 p.m. 
 
The Unemployment Relief Program hereby informs the public that the Labour 
Department has collected the last 590 TopUp cards remaining from Phase 1 of 
the Unemployment Relief Program from the Social Security Board.   
 
There will, therefore, be no further distribution of cards from the Social Security 
Board. The Labour Department will make a final attempt to reach these 
remaining beneficiaries who have not collected cards from Phase 1.   
 
There are an additional 79 cards that have been retrieved from ATMs and the 
Department will continue to try to reach the owners of these cards.  
 
The Unemployment Relief Program thanks the Social Security Board for all the 
assistance and support provided during Phase 1 of the program. 
 
Ends  
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